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The youth members of our CPAC have been collaborating with their school liaison officers to better 

communicate with high school students. Aki Ediriweera and his Crime Prevention Club (CPC) from North 

Burnaby Secondary has been working with Constable Javorovic on a presentation that will include the 

power point that the Public Safety Committee saw last month. That event will take place at North on 

June 3
rd

, 2016. 

On May 24
th

, the Community Safety Initiative (CSI) Club from Burnaby Mountain took their informational 

power point to Seaforth Elementary, where it was well received by 90 senior students. They were 

accompanied by Cst. Shelby Murphy, Cpl. Body, Cst. Stride and Carolyn Orazietti of the North Road BIA. 

Many of our CPAC members are committed to promoting graffiti awareness and supporting the 

programs that the RCMP Anti-Graffiti team have in place. The Youth members continue to connect with 

their peers to help in painting sites in the near future and the SFU Security Supervisor is looking toward 

reaching out to have the Graffiti Busters paint out some of his sites.  

On May 25
th

 District 2 CPAC held its bi-annual elections. The new Chair is Maisie Cheng, Vice-Chair is Aki 

Ediriweera and Giles Cheng is the new Secretary. You will note that these three making up the Executive 

are youth and the Committee members are very proud of the strides they have taken to become leaders 

in their communities and on the CPAC. The Committee pledges to continue mentoring and supporting 

these three in their leadership endeavours.  


